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I am happy to know that the three-day National Seminar on “Subaltern Literature:
Resistance and Reconstruction” organized by the Department of English from 23-25 January,
2018 was a great success and was attended by creative writers, delegates, researchers, students
and participants from far and wide. I am also happy to know that the selected articles of the
seminar are published in volumes entitled, Subaltern Indian Writings in English and Subaltern
Black Writings in the UGC approved journal, Language in India. 1 congratulate the faculty
members of the Department of English and the editor of this Journal, Dr.T.Deivasigamani for
their laudable effort in bringing out the two volumes. | wish them success in all their future

academic endeavors.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr.E/Selvarajan)
Dean, Faculty of Arts
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